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January 1, 2021

Dear DCS Community,
Welcome to the NEW YEAR!
The School Board has decided that it is in the best interest for the safety of our students and staff to continue virtual/distance/online learning for the first quarter of 2021 (January, February, and March). 
Naturally, the School Board will comply with any directives from the Federal or State Government, but until that time DCS will continue with remote learning.
In the Spring, the School Board will schedule community meetings to get input on how the remainder of the school year should be conducted. We are hopeful by that time it will be warm enough to keep windows and doors open for increased ventilation. We are also hopeful that the virus vaccine will have been administered to our community by then. 
The priority of the School Board, Administration, teachers, and staff is the safety, well-being, and education of all our students. We are dedicated to working together toward that goal.
Be safe! Be well!
Nancy Berkompas
Superintendent
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